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Your Ref: 

Our Ref: IN-DEHCV3/CEC/JW 

STRICTLY PRIVATE AND CONFIDENTIAL 

GRO-D 

9th June 1998 

Dear Dr GRO-D 

RE: HEPATITIS `ANTIS C LOOK-BACK / DONORS WITH INDETERMINATE 
IICV SEROLOGY 

PATIENT NAME: THOMAS FARRELL 

ADDRESS: 
GRO-C

D.O.B.: GRO-C35 

We have been reviewing the records of previous donations from donors now 
known to have indeterminate results in an assay for Hepatitis C. The Health 
Department have decided that the recipients of blood transfusions originating «

oiii' Such`aonors shotild*ie traced so that they may be offered appropriate 
counselling, testing and follow-up including consideration of treatment. 

According to the available records, the above patient was transfused with a blood 
component which was possibly infected with Hepatitis C on 11.1 0.1989 while 
under the care of Mr Behl at the Freeman Hospital, Newcastle. Mr Behl is aware 
that I am approaching you with this request. Newcastle Centre 

Holland Drive 
Barrack Road 
Newcastle upon I 
N E2 NQ_._._
Tel: GRO-C 
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